
Letter of Recommendation for Boe Trumbull 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I have had the pleasure of working with Boe Trumbull for nearly 8 years during his time with SBE.  Our 

initial interactions were based upon services provided by my company to Boe and his team.  During this 

time, I had a front row seat to witness Boe’s attention to detail and enhanced communication skills 

which made it very easy to understand the goals and objectives of his organization.  Boe is a visionary in 

regards to identifying emerging trends and implementing new solutions to address business needs.  He 

is a master negotiator and finds ways to align people’s goals so that all can win.  Most impressive about 

Boe is his infectious spirit which he exudes in every exchange. 

I would recommend Boe for any organization as he is capable of making a significant and immediate 

impact, and I believe that any organization would be fortunate to have him.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Mirkovich  

 Director – Major Account Sales              

MICROS Systems, Inc. | 15302 Pipeline Lane | Huntington Beach, CA 92649 

310-722-1206 cell  |  714-889-2089  | 480-393-5956   | mmirkovich@micros.com |  www.micros.com 
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